
Debbie McCain - Administrative Report 

Date: May 11, 2021 

 

• The Erie Milers held the annual 5 K Color Run on May 2
nd

 – we had 

over 30 runners participate in the event!!! 

• Kindergarten round-up went very well.  We have over 60 students 

currently enrolled in Kindergarten for the 2021-22 school year. 

• The GSRP pre-school round-up that was held on April 28
th
 was also a 

success.  The program is filling up fast for the 2021-22 school year. 

• The Michigan M-STEP has started at Central!  Fifth grade started 

testing on April 28
th
, fourth grade on May 10

th
 and third grade will 

test starting June 1
st
!  The virtual students were able to opt out of the 

test if parents made the request.  Most virtual students have opted out 

of the MSTEP testing. 

• The third and final benchmark NWEA testing window has opened on 

April 26
th
 and will close on June 4

th
.  Students in Grades 1 -5 will take 

the NWEA test.  The Kindergarten students will take the MDE Early 

Literacy/Math assessment for their third benchmark assessment. 

• The fifth grade memory photo will be taken on May 14
th
.  Students 

will remain with their class and masks on for the photo!  (one to 

remember) 

• The PTA will hold officer elections for the 2021-22 school year at the 

May 26
th
 meeting at 6 pm. 

• Plans are in the making for field day on June 8
th
 and 9

th
!  Mr. Tunison 

is working with the PTA members on those event plans.   

• We honored ACES (all students exercise simultaneously) on May 5
th
.  

Mr. Tunison planned various exercise routines for our students and 

staff to do for 10 minutes outside with masks on!   

 


